
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Chandra_lapsley@gensler.com'Chandra_lapsley@gensler.com
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 12/3/2014 10:35:01 AM
Subject: Site visit, Lt. Governor's office

Ms. Lapsley, I copied you on the full email that went to the site contact for the Lt. Governor's Office at 1301 Gervais
Street, Mr. Tony Kester. However, it bounced back and so I am following up with this email so that both you and Mr. 
Kester will have contact information. Sorry for the confusion.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office
(803) 734-2080
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